
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/18/2015 9:33:36 AM
Subject: RE: Chairman Alexander Follow ups

Please lets discuss. The items below. 
KV

From: Philpott, Katie
Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 8:13 AM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Chairman Alexander Follow ups

1. Mr. Neville received his application yesterday afternoon.
2. Ms. Sherri Marie Carr-cell 864.784.6647
3. I have an email from Lisa from 9/30/2014 asking if I had an application for Larry Allen McKinney for the DNR 

Board, to which I replied I did not. I still do not.
4. I asked Senator Alexander if he would like to recommend a coach from the 3rd District for the Athletic 

Commission. He said he has two candidates. I have not yet received their resumes.

Finally, it seems as if Senator Alexander's office is distributing copies of our Governor's Office Application to the folks 
they would like to nominate to our office. Traditionally, we do not distribute the application until the Governor has 
selected who she would like to nominate for appointment. We prefer to receive a resume, curriculum vitae, or 
biography.

Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 
803.734.5086 (office) 
803.201.3423 (cell)

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 4:48 PM
To: Philpott, Katie
Cc: Smith, Austin
Subject: Chairman Alexander Follow ups

Chairman Alexander's follow ups:
- Please email me when Mr. Nevelle receives his application (Forestry Commission).
- Sherri Marie Carr - do we have his contact information?
- Who is Larry Allen Mckinney?
- He mentioned resumes for the Athletic Commission? Do we have a status?

What is the name of the woman who we took of the engineering board? Nancy?

Thank you, KV
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